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		Latest Updates 






		[image: University students]
		University students encouraged to register with a GP




	New and returning students to Humber and North Yorkshire are being encouraged to register with a GP practice as soon as they can.

A new academic year brings with it fresh challenges and opportunities for every student. One of the best ways they can get ready for the year ahead is by registering with a practice close to their term-time address.

People who live away from home may no longer have easy access to the practice they are registered with. Healthcare facilities are located on or close to campus at the three universities across our region – University of Hull, University of York and York St John University.

There are a number of other surgeries in both Hull and York that students can register with. Everyone who registers with a practice may be asked to complete a registration form and questionnaire, but should not require proof of ID.

Click here to read more.






			Funding awarded to support Youth Volunteering across Humber and North Yorkshire
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	Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership has been awarded a grant as part of Volunteering for Health – a £10 million programme being delivered in partnership by NHS England, NHS Charities Together and CW+, the official charity of Chelsea and Westminster Hospital NHS Foundation Trust.

Volunteering for Health aims to maximise the benefits of volunteers as a vital resource in delivering health and social care nationally and locally, whilst strengthening volunteering infrastructure.

The programme is part of NHS England’s response to the NHS Volunteering Taskforce which brought together health charities, volunteers, clinicians, civil servants and policymakers. 

Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership was one of 15 partnerships across the UK to successfully bid for funding.

Click here to read more.
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		Smoking prevalence drops to record low across Humber and North Yorkshire, but swift action is needed to save lives




	Health leaders across Humber and North Yorkshire are calling for the immediate introduction of the Tobacco and Vapes Bill following the release of new smoking prevalence data.

According to the Office for National Statistics (ONS), adult smoking rates in Humber and North Yorkshire have dropped 0.4% – the equivalent of around 3,500 people giving up smoking, which is the leading cause of preventable death. 

Even though this is a positive change, some areas of the Humber and North Yorkshire region still contain some of the highest smoking rates in the country, which directly impacts the health, economy, social care and community in those areas.

This is why NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) has funded a Centre for Excellence in Tobacco Control, working hand in hand with public health, primary and secondary care partners across the region to coordinate activity, support services and campaigns to drive quitting behaviours across the region.

Click here to read more.






			Grant received for specialist nurse to support patients with learning disabilities
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	Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust has been successful in securing one of the first-ever Cancer Innovation Grants from the Humber and North Yorkshire Cancer Alliance.

The grant – the result of a joint bid alongside NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) and Bridlington Primary Care Network (PCN) – will enable the Trust to provide specialist support for people with learning disabilities to improve access and engagement with crucial cancer screening programmes.

A specialist Learning Disabilities nurse role will be put in place to foster better engagement with multiple health services. The grant will also create paid roles for experts by experience to develop accessible materials, share their experiences and advice around reasonable adjustments and provide peer support.

Patients with learning disabilities are less likely to attend or take up appointments for vital checks, putting them at greater risk of poor health and negative outcomes.

Click here to read more.
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		Standardisation of the Out-of-Hours Service




	UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) is contacting everyone who reports new cases of Infectious Diseases to the Yorkshire & Humber Health Protection Team. 

UKHSA Health Protection Team (HPT) Out-of-Hours (OOH) Service is a system for dealing with urgent public health actions outside office hours (it is not provision of a 24-hour routine health protection service). The OOH service receives calls from stakeholders for notifiable diseases from 5pm-9am, Monday to Friday, and 24 hours on weekends and Bank Holidays. 

This service is changing to enable callers to give all the information needed straight away when they first contact the service to notify a new case/incident. This will mean that, assuming all necessary information is provided, very few callers will need to be phoned back by the HPT.

Click here for more information.






	



		Get Involved 






			Latest Free Cancer Champion Awareness Sessions Announced
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	Would you recognise the signs and symptoms of cancer?

1 in 2 people will develop cancer at some point in their life. Being aware of the signs and symptoms of cancer and detecting it early can save lives.

The Humber and North Yorkshire Cancer Alliance’s free cancer awareness sessions can teach you about what to look for, cancer prevention, the national cancer screening programmes, and much, much more.

Join over 6,400 others and sign up for a free face-to-face or virtual awareness session. Alternatively, we can offer a bespoke session for your team, group or organisation. 

Click here for further information. If you have any queries, please email the team at hny.cancerchampions@nhs.net or call 07519 120809. 

Dates for sessions – virtual part one (one and a half hours):
1. Monday 4 November, 11:00am-12:30pm
1. Wednesday 13 November, 9:30-11:00am
1. Friday 22 November, 1:00-2:30pm
1. Thursday 28 November, 10:00-11:30am
1. Tuesday 3 December, 11:00am-12:30pm
1. Wednesday 11 December, 1:00-2:30pm
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		Unpaid Carers Strategy Consultation - Hull




	In 2020, the Hull Carers Partnership Board (HCPB) developed the Hull’s Integrated Carers Strategy 2020-25.

This Strategy aimed to develop and maintain support arrangements for carers in Hull to live healthy, independent and meaningful lives whilst fulfilling their caring role effectively.

The HCPB values unpaid carers in Hull, and recognises and appreciates the support they provide and the impact this role has in the lives of the people they care for.

To help develop and deliver the support needed by unpaid carers, the HCPB is asking unpaid carers to share their experiences, needs and views to inform the new Hull Carers Strategy.

They would like to hear ‘your voices’ to enable us to understand if we delivered our priorities within the current strategy and also shape a new strategy that delivers the best outcome for carers and the people they care for.

Click here to complete the survey.






			Healthwatch North Yorkshire webinar
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	Healthwatch North Yorkshire is hosting a special webinar on Tuesday 15 October 2024, 10:30-11:30am, which is open to everyone. This is a fantastic opportunity to learn more about how local feedback is shaping health and social care services.

The webinar will discuss the impact feedback has had, as outlined in Healthwatch North Yorkshire’s annual report. From advocating for better services to ensuring patients’ voices are central in decision-making, it will highlight how the organisation has championed the concerns of people locally.

Topics which will be covered:
1. The accessibility of GP websites: What Healthwatch North Yorkshire has found, what needs improvement, and what’s being done to make GP websites more user-friendly.
1. Mothers’ experiences of postnatal community care: What Healthwatch North Yorkshire has found, the support available, and the changes they are calling for.
Click here to book your place.






	



		News From Across The Partnership 
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		Hospital waste creates new homes for nature




	A sustainability project designed to upskill community groups and create new homes for nature is taking flight.

NHS Humber Health Partnership, which runs hospitals including Hull Royal Infirmary and Castle Hill Hospital in Cottingham, has teamed up with two community groups to turn leftover wooden pallets into bird boxes, bat boxes and homes for hedgehogs.

Unloading a delivery of bird boxes and hedgehog houses at Castle Hill Hospital
Members of Worklink in Cottingham and friends of east Hull’s Alderman Kneeshaw Park have both been creating new from old, with a focus on teaching practical skills such as woodwork and design, and improving the local area.

Click here to read more.






			Yorkshire Health Partners shortlisted for national award
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	Yorkshire Ambulance Service NHS Trust is looking for more volunteer Community First Responders (CFRs) to join schemes across the Yorkshire region.

So far this year, volunteers have provided over 157,000 hours of cover in communities across Yorkshire and the Humber. They have attended 16,050 incidents, with 3,990 being for life-threatening emergency situations.

The Trust currently has nearly 1,000 active volunteer CFRs in 288 communities and they play a vital part in responding to emergencies close by and ensuring patients get the best possible care before an ambulance arrives on scene.

Volunteers are trained to carry out baseline observations, cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR) and moving and handling techniques. They carry an Automated External Defibrillator (AED) and oxygen, as well as a basic first aid equipment and, in some cases, lifting kit for patients who have fallen. No previous medical experience is required.

Click here to read more.
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		Consultant leading research on bowel cancer diagnosis wins Chief Executive Award 2024




	A consultant, who has devoted his career to improving outcomes for bowel cancer patients, was named as the recipient of the Chief Executive award at the York and Scarborough Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust’s ‘Celebration of Achievement’.

For 2024 the Chief Executive Award recipient was named as Professor James Turvill, a consultant gastroenterologist, who received a standing ovation upon receiving his award. Professor Turvill was awarded for his groundbreaking research work on the ColoCap, a device which could change the face of bowel cancer diagnosis. 

Professor Turvill is leading the research work in partnership with leading academics in Scotland and Wales, which is the largest evaluation of its kind in the NHS. The ColoCap is a capsule, taken orally by patients, containing a tiny camera which takes images of the bowel and allows consultants to diagnose remotely.

Click here to read more.






	



		Keep Up To Date 






		1. You can read the latest news on our website.
1. Or find us on Twitter @HNYPartnership, on Facebook @HNYPartnership, or watch our videos on YouTube.
1. If you’d like us to feature a programme update or other news in a future bulletin, please email hnyicb.communications@nhs.net.
1. If you have been forwarded this email and would like to subscribe directly, please click here.
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		Latest Updates 






		[image: Graphic with text ]
		We Need To Talk – your thoughts on the NHS




	The local NHS across Humber and North Yorkshire is about to embark on We Need to Talk – a four-week conversation with people through social media and in-person focus groups.

This big conversation with our communities, starting on Monday (14 October), will lay bare some of the difficulties we face in the NHS and wider system, whilst giving people an opportunity to signal how they might want our local NHS to change to meet the challenges of today and the demands of the future.

In a snap poll carried out by NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) ahead of the public engagement, almost 63 per cent of the 428 people who responded said the NHS needed to change.

You can find out more information and details of how you can get involved in the conversation at www.ourNHS.org – including a link to a short survey.

Dr Nigel Wells, NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board's (ICB's) Executive Director of Clinical and Professional, said: "We are fortunate to have such a dedicated and compassionate workforce, but it is enormously frustrating when we can't always give people the care we would want to give because of the pressures we're under.

"We have to be honest. Right now, the NHS is in serious trouble. And without action, we know many of the issues we're facing will only get worse, which isn't fair on patients or our staff.

"If you've struggled to get an appointment with your GP, can't see a dentist, spent hours waiting to be seen in an A&E, or months waiting for an operation, you will have experienced first-hand an NHS that's struggling to deal with a population that's generally in poorer health since COVID and buckling under the weight of demand.

"There have been some green shoots of recovery from the COVID pandemic, but unless there are some big shifts in the way we deliver health and care, these will wither on the vine.

"We Need to Talk is about understanding how you might feel about this direction of travel, and what matters to you, so together we can turn a page and start writing a new chapter for the NHS."

Health leaders in Humber and North Yorkshire say they want to create better community services closer to people's homes, more specialist hospitals and centres for excellence to provide the best emergency, expert and high-quality care for those who need it, make better use of technology, and focus on prevention and early intervention to ensure people live more years in good health.

Reducing gaps in life expectancy between people in our richest and poorest communities remains a key priority, together with creating an NHS workforce that's "adaptable, effective and happier".

The launch of We Need to Talk follows the publication of a report by Lord Ara Darzi into the state of our national health service. Lord Darzi concluded the NHS "is in a critical condition" but "its vital signs are strong".

The Government says a 10-year plan for the NHS will be published in the New Year, but it has already said it wants to see more community care, better use of digital technology and more done to prevent ill health.






			As I see it – the latest blog from Sue Symington
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	Today, 14 October, is Allied Health Professions day, a day on which we recognise and appreciate the contributions of the 14 different AHP professions.

Click here to read a short blog from our Chair, Sue Symington.
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		A Digitally Enabled Health and Care System




	The next Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership symposium is being held online on Wednesday 6 November from 5pm.

The theme of this event is A Digitally Enabled Health and Care System. As technology continues to evolve, this symposium will dive into the exciting possibilities of a healthcare landscape transformed by innovation. We will reflect on the current and emerging technologies shaping the industry today and examine their potential impact over the next five to ten years.

Here is what you can expect:
1. Key insights from global tech leaders who will share their vision for the future of healthcare.
1. Engaging discussions on how emerging technologies can be seamlessly integrated into health and care systems to boost patient outcomes.
1. Thought-provoking reflections on how we can ensure digital transformation remains equitable, accessible, and sustainable for everyone.

To secure your place at this symposium, please click here to register.






			World Mental Health Day 2024
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	Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership has been raising awareness of mental health challenges and the importance of accessible care to mark World Mental Health Day (10 October).

Our Partnership aims to better support the health and wellbeing of the local population, delivering safe and quality mental health, learning disabilities and autism services.

Working with stakeholders from across the region, the Partnership has been able to more effectively collaborate and plan. This ensures that services can meet the needs of communities and investment decisions are aligned to longer term strategic goals.

Click here to read more about the achievements over the last 12 months and priorities for 2024-25.
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		System Leadership - 4 plus 1 report




	The North East and Yorkshire region has developed a distinctive approach to system leadership based on the regional director working closely with chief executives of the four integrated care boards (ICBs) in the region, known as the 4+1 arrangement.

In this arrangement, a team of teams provides leadership across the region and ICBs have adapted this way of working in their systems with many leaders and staff involved. The regional team acts as a partner in its relationship with ICBs and works with and through them in overseeing the performance of NHS trusts.

Click here to read more about System Leadership in the NHS.






			You can play Humber and North Yorkshire Cancer Alliance’s giant Snakes and Ladders game this Breast Cancer Awareness Month
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	A super-size version of Snakes and Ladders is coming to Hull, Bridlington, Scunthorpe, Scarborough and York this October for Breast Cancer Awareness Month, helping Humber and North Yorkshire Cancer Alliance to smash taboos and raise awareness of the importance of breast screening. 

By taking part in the immersive experience and walking around the board as their own lifesize counter, people will learn about the barriers and facilitators to attending an NHS breast screening appointment via large playing cards. 

It’s hoped the 3 metre x 3 metre board game, taking centre stage at the Cancer Alliance’s Breast Cancer Awareness Month engagement sessions, will start life-saving conversations and address the fears surrounding breast cancer. Find out where you can play the game.

Click here to read more.






	



		Get Involved 
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		Engagement events for Continuing Healthcare and Section 117




	Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) is looking to build a sustainable marketplace with all our partners. Come and join us at an event.

This event is aimed at stakeholders with an interest in either continuing healthcare or Section 117.

At this event we will share our progress to date and look ahead to what is next for our system in Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board.

All stakeholders are welcome. This includes current and new providers, local authorities, care associations and others.

Click here to find out more.






			Humber Health Partnership Black History Month event
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	Join colleagues at Humber Health Partnership this Black History Month for a panel discussion event bringing together accomplished legal immigrants who have made significant contributions to Hull.

Panellists will share their personal stories, challenges and achievements as they navigated their professional paths. 

The discussion aims to highlight the resilience, determination and unique perspectives of legal immigrants, emphasising their role in shaping Hull’s diverse community.

Booking information
‘Reclaiming the narrative: legal immigrants’ journeys to Hull’ is taking place on Friday 25 October 2024 from 3-4.30pm. 

The session is taking place at Hull Medical Education Centre and full venue details will be provided on booking. This is a hybrid event so you can also attend virtually as well as in person.

You can book your place using the event booking form.
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		York Information Survey




	The City of York Council and partners are seeking views and feedback about how you get the information and advice you need about services, care and support as well as what’s on in your community. It’s important that all residents can access this in the way they want to. They have extended the survey until the end of October.

In the consultation, it will ask you to answer general questions about how you like to access information. There is also an additional, optional section about the two community and wellbeing information websites: www.RaiseYork.co.uk (for families, children and young people) and www.LiveWellYork.co.uk (for adults).

To complete the survey please click here or pop into an Explore Library to ask for a paper copy with self-addressed envelope.






	



		News From Across The Partnership 






			Budding radiotherapists encouraged to attend careers open evening



	[image: Picture of the outside of the Endeavour Unit building]

	Are you passionate about making a difference in radiotherapy and oncology? 

Join the Radiotherapy Careers Open Evening on Tuesday 15 October, from 6pm to 8pm, at the Endeavour Unit, The James Cook University Hospital. 

This event offers a valuable opportunity to explore the wide range of exciting career paths in our radiotherapy department. 

Whether you’re starting your career or seeking a new challenge, our experts will be available to introduce you to various roles, including therapeutic radiographers, medical physicists, clinical technologists and oncology registrars.

Click here to read more.
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		Trust running Hull Royal Infirmary and Castle Hill Hospital to hold its AGM




	Day surgery expansion, a decade of apprenticeships and the impact of industrial action will be among the topics for discussion when Hull’s hospitals leaders meet this week.

Hull University Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust will hold its Annual General Meeting (AGM) at 9am on Wednesday 16 October 2024.

Hosted by Group Chairman, Sean Lyons, and Group Chief Executive, Jonathan Lofthouse, the meeting will serve as the official annual review for the Trust and include a round-up of major developments, achievements, challenges and milestones over the past 12 months.

Click here to read more.






	



		Keep Up To Date 






		1. You can read the latest news on our website.
1. Or find us on Twitter @HNYPartnership, on Facebook @HNYPartnership, or watch our videos on YouTube.
1. If you’d like us to feature a programme update or other news in a future bulletin, please email hnyicb.communications@nhs.net.
1. If you have been forwarded this email and would like to subscribe directly, please click here.
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		Latest Updates 






			We Need To Talk – your thoughts on the NHS



	[image: Graphic with text that says ]

	The local NHS across Humber and North Yorkshire has embarked on We Need to Talk – a four-week conversationwith people through social media and in-person focus groups.

This important conversation with our communities, which began on Monday, 14 October, will lay bare some of the difficulties we face in the NHS and wider system, whilst giving people an opportunity to signal how they might want our local NHS to change to meet the challenges of today and the demands of the future.

In a snap poll carried out by NHS Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board (ICB) ahead of the public engagement, almost 63 per cent of the 428 people who responded said the NHS needed to change.

You can find out more information and details of how you can get involved in the conversation at www.ourNHS.org – including a link to a short survey.
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		A Digitally Enabled Health and Care System




	The next Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership symposium is being held online on Wednesday 6 November from 5pm.

The theme of this event is A Digitally Enabled Health and Care System. As technology continues to evolve, this symposium will dive into the exciting possibilities of a healthcare landscape transformed by innovation. We will reflect on the current and emerging technologies shaping the industry today and examine their potential impact over the next five to ten years.

Here is what you can expect:
1. Key insights from global tech leaders who will share their vision for the future of healthcare.
1. Engaging discussions on how emerging technologies can be seamlessly integrated into health and care systems to boost patient outcomes.
1. Thought-provoking reflections on how we can ensure digital transformation remains equitable, accessible, and sustainable for everyone.

To secure your place at this symposium, please click here to register.






	



		Get Involved 
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		Menopause and cancer: 22 October 2024 at 12:15 - 12:45pm




	Can natural approaches help after a menopause and cancer diagnosis? The experience can be devastating, but what steps can you take to support your recovery and get back to good health?

Join our FREE Lunch & Learn session with Antonia de Gier of Hormone Health and Henpicked's Deborah Garlick, as we focus on practical, natural ways to regain strength and improve wellbeing. 

Antonia de Gier is a registered nutritional therapist, who has trained at the Institute for Optimum Nutrition (ION) to understand the latest research in hormone health. 

Click here for more information and to reserve your spot






	



		News From Across The Partnership 






			Free NHS Lung Health Check service comes to North Lincolnshire, starting in Scunthorpe 
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	More than 10,000 people in Scunthorpe are to be invited for a free NHS Lung Health Check.

The NHS Targeted Lung Health Check Service, which is helping to save lives through earlier diagnosis of lung cancer and other conditions, is now being offered to eligible participants living in Scunthorpe.

This is the first phase roll out of the programme in North Lincolnshire, which will see more than 22,000 people living in the region receive an invite for a free NHS Targeted Lung Health Check in October 2024. 

A lung health check can help to identify lung cancer and other respiratory diseases early, often before symptoms occur and when treatment could be more successful.

Click here to read more.
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		New Chair appointed for Health Innovation Yorkshire and Humber




	Health Innovation Yorkshire & Humber is pleased to announce that Christine Outram MBE has been appointed as its new Chair.

Chris brings a wealth of expertise to the role having been a non-executive director at the organisation since 2015 and with over 20 years’ experience at Chief Executive level within the NHS. Most recently she was the Chair of the Christie NHS Foundation Trust, one of Europe’s leading specialist cancer centres, where she has championed the expansion of world class medical research and innovation in the treatment of cancer patients.

Her roles at national level included leading a major downsizing of the Department of Health’s arm’s length bodies and establishing new arrangements for professional education and training. She also took the national lead on diversity and equality during her time as a London Strategic Health Authority CEO, and she continues to champion passionately the cause of better inclusion of all staff and patients. She was awarded an MBE in the Queen’s birthday honours in 2019, for services to NHS patients.

Prof. Will Pope, who has been Chair of Health Innovation Yorkshire & Humber since its inception, will continue to support the organisation as a non-executive director.

Click here to find out more.






			Ex-smokers share ‘life-changing’ stories since quitting habit
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	When John Peacock sought help to quit his 50 cigarettes a day smoking habit, he knew it was not only a significant step towards a healthier lifestyle but one that would save him a lot of money.

The 76-year-old Thirsk resident began smoking when he was aged 16 and over the years has spent hundreds of pounds each month buying tobacco until he spotted a poster at his local GP surgery for the Living Well Smokefree service and reached out.

With the help of the team, the retired HGV driver and avid motorbike enthusiast has not had a single cigarette in the last three months and is motivated to stay on track. He admits he has seen a “huge” improvement in his health and is also saving £400 each month that he would normally have spent on cigarettes.

Click here to read more.






	



		Keep Up To Date 






		New system launching next week

We're excited to announce that starting next week, we will be moving to a new system for these newsletters to improve our communication with you. While we aim for a seamless transition, there may be a chance that you do not continue to receive our newsletters as usual.

If you don't receive our newsletter next week, please get in touch with us at hnyicb.communications@nhs.net.


Thank you for your understanding.
1. You can read the latest news on our website.
1. Or find us on Twitter @HNYPartnership, on Facebook @HNYPartnership, or watch our videos on YouTube.
1. If you’d like us to feature a programme update or other news in a future bulletin, please email hnyicb.communications@nhs.net.
1. If you have been forwarded this email and would like to subscribe directly, please click here.






	



	





		 HNY HCP Engage: Stakeholder Bulletin - 28 October 2024
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		The latest Stakeholder Bulletin from Humber and North Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership is now available.

In addition to the latest news from across the Partnership, this week's Bulletin includes updates and information about:
1. Smoking survivors and bereaved families visit Parliament to discuss tobacco harm
1. Women and birthing people to benefit from advancements in digital health records
1. Humber and North Yorkshire ‘Ask a Midwife’ service receives national award
1. We Need To Talk: Your thoughts on the NHS
1. Symposium: A digitally enabled health and care system
Click here to read the Stakeholder Bulletin
If you have any issues accessing the Bulletin, please contact hnyicb.communications@nhs.net.
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